
Dear Mr. David Danner, 

 

 

 

 

We were contacted by Betty Young with regard to our Web site not being in compliance with our filed 

tariff.  Her concern was that we stated that we would allow “Walk on customers” if the van was already 

scheduled to run to Sea Tac, even though we are “By reservation only” carrier. 

 In a conference call with Betty Young and Penny Ingram, our filed tariff with the UTC we found that on 

page 4 the same language was approved, as well as our times of operation that needed to be worded 

different to come into compliance with the UTC. 

We have made the necessary correction on our web site and have now revised page 4 of our filled tariff, 

we would like to submit this for a staff revision and correct the errors to come into compliance with the 

UTC. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Byron Lott 

BML Investments LLC  

(DBA) Wenatchee Valley Shuttle 

byron@wenatcheevalleyshuttle.com 

509-699-0197 

  

 

 



 

 

 


